We are looking forward to our internship this summer with Anthony Mota.
Madison Hermida will be supervising Anthony throughout his internship
with Paris Laundry. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out
to me via email at madison@paris-laundry.com or via phone 845-522-2179.

Kind Regards,
Madison
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